
 

 

 Whirlwind Winter Weekend 2025 
January 31-February 2, 2025 

Meet Information Sheet  
Event Code -PENDING  

  
Meet Director:  

Joseph J. Somma   
whirlwinddiving@aol.com   
203-966-4528 x159  

 
Meet Secretary:    
Adam Vance 
avance@newcanaanymca.org  
 

  

Meet Registration:  
Divemeets.com 
 
Dates:  January 31-February 2, 2025 

  
Meet Site:  New Canaan YMCA  
564 South Avenue  
New Canaan, CT 06840  
  
Facility:  Valles Pool  
Two 1m 16’maxi Model B on concrete stands  
Two 3m 16 ’maxi Model B  
13 ft. depth  
  

  

Entry Fees:   $40 per event + $10 facility fee per diver. Registration will take place on 

the Divemeets.com. .There is a $25 charge for late entries and deck entries. If you need 
to pay on deck for registration, please make checks payable to Whirlwind Diving 
Parents Association.    
  

Eligibility:   Only currently registered AAU divers will be permitted to dive.  Age groups 

will be determined by a diver’s age on December 31, 2025.  
• This event is sanctioned by the Amateur Athletic Union of the U.S., Inc.  
• All participants must have a current AAU membership.  
• AAU membership may not be included as part of the entry fee to the event.  
• AAU membership must be obtained before the competition begins, except where 

the event operator has a laptop available with an internet connection. 
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Participants are encouraged to visit the AAU website, www.aausports.org to 
obtain their membership.  

• Be prepared: Adult and Non Athlete memberships are no longer instant and 
cannot be applied for at event. Please allow 10 days for membership processed.  

• Participants are encouraged to visit the AAU website www.aausports.org to 
obtain their membership.  

  

Rules:   JO and Novice divers welcome.  The meet will be governed by 2025 

AAU Diving rules.  Divers should be prepared to show proof of AAU membership.   
  

Coaches:   All coaches present on deck must be current AAU Members and all 

coaches must be present on deck at any time one or more of his or her divers is 
participating in warm-ups or events.  
  
Parking at the YMCA  
 
The parking lot at the YMCA IS NOT large enough to accommodate both YMCA 
members and the diving meet participants. Therefore, parking at the YMCA will be 
limited to members. The YMCA will post police officers at the parking lot entrance to 
enforce this restriction. They may allow drop-offs and pick-ups of divers, as conditions 
permit. They will try to be accommodating in this regard; please respect their 

decisions.   
 
Friday parking is at the YMCA.  Saturday and Sunday parking will be across the street 
at the New Canaan High School.  Please follow signs for parking and for the walkway 
through Waveny Park. 
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